
Dansville Elementary School May Board Update

● Community Day was a huge success across the district! Elementary students worked
with their middle school buddies to complete community service projects including
making dog treats and toys for the local animal shelter, tie-dying shirts to be used as
children’s hospital gowns, cleaning buses, and many other amazing projects.

● M-STEP testing has been completed for all students 3rd-5th grades.

● FAST Bridge and Spring Math screenings are currently being completed for this
spring. This is our third screening of the year which collects data on reading and
math growth.

● Cindy Lincoln-Mathews, one of our special education paraprofessionals and Charlie
O’Rourke, our building substitute are retiring at the end of the year. They will be
missed!

● With the fifth graders moving on to the Middle School, Jaime Ruckel and Kelly
Cuscon are finishing their roles as PTO President and Vice President. We want to
thank them for their hard work and countless hours of time dedicated to our
elementary school.

● A special thank you to Andrea Salinas, Deb Plourde, and Kim McNabb for planning a
wonderful evening of celebrating our 5th graders at their graduation event this past
Monday. The students started with a short ukulele concert and then proceeded to
awards, “diplomas” and refreshments after.

● Aggie Academy will provide instruction for K-5 students from June 5- June 29 on
Mondays-Thursdays from 8:30-11:30. 46 elementary students are currently
enrolled. Busing is provided this year.

● Ms. Krejcik has put a lot of planning into this year’s carnival-themed Field Day
experience. This Tuesday will be the big event with lower elem in the morning and
upper elem in the afternoon. We are excited to have parent volunteers helping with
stations throughout the day!

● The coin war fundraiser for Community Day was wildly successful at the elementary
level. K-5 students raised over $2,000! The class with the most donations was Mrs.
Case’s fourth grade class. They will get a chance to dunk Ms. Popek during the field
day dunk tank.

● Congratulations to Jennifer Hampton for earning their tenure at our last
Mentor/Mentee meeting of the year!



● Thank you to the Kindergarten team as they presented a fantastic Mothers’ Day Tea
event that was very well attended.




